
 

 

15th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  
 Yr5 Visit to WWT London Wetland Centre  
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have organised a school trip for Year 5 to visit 
The London Wetland Centre to support their class learning of map work, orienteering 
and nature. 
 
This trip will take place on Wednesday 31st January 2024, we will be travelling by 
public transport and aim to leave school at 9am sharp, please ensure your child is in 
school on time by 8.35am as usual, we will return to school by 3:00pm. 
 
Your child will need a packed lunch for the trip, please put your child’s lunch and water 
bottle in a back pack so the bag can be carried on their back.  If you are entitled to 
BENEFIT RELATED free school meals and would like to order a school packed lunch 
please inform the school office no later than Monday 29th January. 
 
Please ensure your child is in full school uniform and is dressed appropriately for the 
weather with a school jacket/coat, a black school hat and gloves if necessary.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Chandler, Mrs Gallagher & Miss Dench   
Year 5 Class Teachers 


